
 
 

 

27 March 2020 
 
Dear all 
 
URGENT NEWSFLASH FOR RMI MEMBERS WITH WEBSITES  
 
As we start the first day of lockdown, keeping our employees and all of our members safe and 
informed remains critical.  We have just been advised by Stella Ndabeni -Abrahams, the Minister of 
Telecommunications and Digital Technology, that all Internet sites operating within a .za landing page 

must publish the COVID link   www.sacoronavirus.co.za  effective immediately.  
 

Please could you urgently ensure that your website is compliant with the new regulation and notify 
your website provider accordingly. 

 
There is so much fake news and clutter across the airwaves at the moment, it is better we all draw 
from the official websites to avoid panic. Our members can then access the correct verified information 
from the official Department of Health resource centre.  
 
We have attached a copy of the Regulations if you would like to refer to the documentation.  

We once again thank you for your support during these challenging times.  

http://www.sacoronavirus.co.za/

